PIONEER UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT
7549 Oro bangor hwy.
bangor, ca 95914

Dated and posted this 12th day of April 2024

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
FOR TITLE VII GRANT



A public hearing will be held on April 10, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. for:
Title VII Application opportunity for parents of Indian children, teachers, and others to offer recommendations and review program offered at Berry Creek School.
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